
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Municipality of Huron East  
Request for Quotation 

 
McKillop Ward Public Works Building  

Overhead Door Replacement 
81549 North Line, Huron East, ON 

 

Quotations will be received for overhead door replacement at the McKillop Ward Public 

Works Building as follows:  

Removal of existing overhead garage doors, supply and install new commercial 

overhead doors.  

 For complete specification, please contact the undersigned. 

 Quotations must be submitted on the Municipal Quotation Form available at the 

Huron East Municipal Office, 72 Main Street South, Seaforth, ON N0K 1W0  

 Quotations will be received by the undersigned prior to May 11th, 2018 at 12:00 

noon.  Lowest or any quotation will not necessarily be accepted.  

 

Barry Mills, Public Works Coordinator 
Municipality of Huron East 

519-527-1710 
 
 

 

 

http://www.huroneast.com/he_gov/documents/RFQ-McKillopWardPWB.pdf

